
WEEK 15 NFL TRASH
TALK: THE COMING OF
JOHNNY FOOTBALL
Late start on Trash this week as I was otherwise
occupied and, well, with little college
football, there was little action on Saturday.
Navy beat Army for the 13th time in a row and
Oregon’s Marcus Mariotta won the Heisman, as was
expected.

But Sunday is another matter, as the NFL is
really heating up. The Cardinals won a tough
defensive slugfest in St. Louis against the
Rams, but suffered yet another crushing injury
as QB Drew Stanton suffered a sprained MCL and
ACL. No one knows when, or even if, he can
return. There is a big push to get Kurt Warner
to come out of retirement to save the day. I, of
course, am lobbying for the ‘Ole Geezer
Gunslinger himself, Brett Favre. Good times.

I think the Steelers at Falcons may be a great
game. Atlanta’s record sucks, but they are very
much in the playoff hunt in the woeful NFC
south. And they seem to be getting their groove
back. The Steelers have been hot or cold lately,
better stay hot or the Falcons will take them.
The Pack is in Buffalo. If there is one team
that won’t be freaked by cold and snow in the
outdoors of Orchard Park, it is Green Bay. They
are used to it. Patriots should take care of the
Dolphins at Foxborough.

Broncos at Chargers is a critical game. Of
course you have to pick the Donkos, and Las
Vegas is. But the Chargers will be tough. The
Vikings have been gelling of late and, were this
game in Minnesota, I might be tempted to go with
an upset over Detroit. In Detroit, however, have
to ride with the Kittehs. Can the Niners get
back on the winning track against the Squawks in
Seattle? Nope. Cowboys at Eagles for SNF is
arguably the game of the week. I rate it as a
tossup, but think the eagles may wear out the
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Boys if Sanchez can play decent.

Now, I said Cowboys/Iggles was “arguably” the
game of the week, and any other week it might
be. But not this week. Oh no, this week THE game
of the week is absolutely the Bengals at the
Brownies. And the starting debut of one Mr.
Football. Cleveland should have gone to Manziel
last week. Brian Hoyer was just pitiful, and the
Brown still only lost to the Colts by one point.
There is no way Manziel would not have been
better. But with the loss to the Colts,
Cleveland is gasping, but still technically
alive in the playoff hunt. America will be
watching. And in a weird scheduling deal, a LOT
of America will be watching because FOX, which
normally runs NFC games, is broadcasting this
strictly AFC matchup. Go Johnny Go, Johnny be
good!

Christmas music by Dave Edmunds.
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